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Flood Insurance 
 

Training Information 
 

There is a training requirement for all producers who sell flood insurance policies under the National Flood 

Insurance Program to ensure the producers may best serve their clients. Companies placing business through 

NFIP must maintain proof that all their producers have completed the required training. 

 

Producers are required to take a specific course entitled, “FEMA-Flood Insurance Requirement”. Upon 

completion of this course you will be presented with a certificate of completion. Retain the original certificate 

for your records, as the Department will not have a permanent record of this required course. You will be 

required to provide companies a copy of the certificate as evidence of your completion of this course. 

 

Resident producers may use this training course for three (3) hours of credit towards their continuing education 

requirement. The course will be reported to the Department by the Provider. 

 

List of approved providers with the NFIP course 

https://sbs.naic.org/solar-web/pages/public/lookup/lookupLanding.jsf

